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22nd February 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I would like to thank Miss Brown for all her hard work in our Before and After School Club. 

Miss Brown has secured herself a new and exciting job opportunity- we would all like to 

wish her well for the future! Before and After School Club will continue to run as usual each 

day  apart from Friday after school. As a temporary measure we will be CLOSED on 

Friday after school, we will inform you at some point in the not too distant future, when we 
are able to open again. The Before and After school provision will continue to operate with 

our school staff, so the children will know the familiar face greeting them in the morning.  

 

The first Friday that we will be closed is Friday 1st March 2024.   

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 
 

Mrs Nicola Walker  

Headteacher 


